
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We have been made aware of a few glitches with the report cards that were sent out last night. In some 

cases the student electives courses such as Art are not showing. We are working on correcting this and 

revised reports will be sent out by the end of the day. Our apologies about this error. 

In addition to the e-mail parents will received the report card is also available for viewing by students 

through logging into their Google Apps For Education launch screen and look for the small red envelope. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

We hope you are all healthy and safe! 

LT Admin 

 


